
APPROVED MINUTES FOR BUDGET WORKSHOP 
MAPLE, WISCONSIN 

Thursday, October 17, 2024 
 

The budget workshop for the Town of Maple was called to order by Chairman Dustin Soyring at 6:00 
pm at the Maple Community Center.  
 

Chairman Dustin Soyring, Supervisor Jon TePoel, Supervisor Thad Lintula, Foreman Roger Colby, 
Treasurer Tanya Colby, and Clerk Lintula were in attendance. 
 

No action was taken. The board discussed the budget put together by the clerk and drafted preliminary 
budget numbers.  

 

The meeting adjourned at 8:30 pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
Rachel Lintula, Clerk  
 

 

 


